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I am a disabled single woman over 60 who has been relying on
the income from renting out bedrooms in my own home for more
than 25 years and on Airbnb for the past 5 years. I have over 500
five star reviews on Airbnb. I am confused by some of the
wording of the new ordinance and I do not understand much of
the rational for some of the restrictions. I find the ordinance
horribly unfair to those of us who rent rooms in the home that we
live in full time. I am filled with anxiety and fear not knowing
what is going to replace the income I am losing because of the
new ordinance. I am tremendously disappointed in and angry at
the City Council and Mayor Garcetti. SHAME ON THEM for
putting so many people (many of us single women or seniors) in
such a precarious position.



